
From:   Justin Foley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   April 18, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0042-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Doug,

A revised ODAR has been submitted to the application, and now has my signature on it indicating Cal
Poly concurrence.

Best regards,

Justin


